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Vote-by-mail is integral to fair elections in Oregon. The people who would be most 

affected by this are those working full-time jobs in rural areas. Would you remove 

easy access to voting for anyone who is just trying to contribute to society and take 

care of themselves and their family? If vote-by-mail is repealed, everyone will feel the 

effects. Please listen to the people of Oregon and leave our voting system alone. 


